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TACRAO Executive Committee Meeting 
November 9-10, 2024 

Embassy Suites-San Marcos: Chautauqua A 
 
The TACRAO Executive Committee (TEC) met in-person November 9-10, 2024, to conduct organizational business.  

 
The following items where discussed: 
 

• August 2024 Minutes: The August 2024 minutes were approved 

• Secretary Report: There are currently 152 active member institutions; in comparison there were 150 last 
year; and 202 active day/night subscribers; in comparison there were 229 last year. 

• TCCNS Website Update: The new TCCNS website was launched successfully. Potential 
enhancements were presented to TEC. Discussion was had in regards to having someone from the 
TCCNS be a liaison with the ACGM. 

• Technology Committee Update:  The chair of the Technology Committee has taken over the 
responsibilities of the Listserv activities, but it will still be housed with East Texas A&M. 

• Treasurer Report:  
Checking -  $192,418.93 
Savings -  $82,267.01 
CD 7715 -  $50,204.42 
CD 7744 -  $50,861.00 
TCCNS -  $70,171.15 

• Update to the new mailing address for TACRAO: 
 
TACRAO 
1530 P B Ln # T1071 
Wichita Falls, Texas 
76302-2612 

• LAC San Marcos Report: There are a total of 765 people registered for the 2024 Conference.The 
2024 LAC provided updates for conference events, shuttle pick-up and drop off times, hospitality, 
door prizes, and hotel information.  

• Overall Conference Presentations: There are a total of 110 conference presentations scheduled for the 
2024 San Marcos conference.   

• Committee Reports: Standing committees meet with TEC on Sunday, November 10th, to provide year-end 
reports on committee progress. Reports can be found on the TACRAO website. 
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• Next Meeting: TEC will meet again on Wednesday, November 13, 2024.   
  
Respectfully Submitted,  
  
Jennifer Beal, MS  
TACRAO Secretary   
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